
Memorandum

To: FCC Examiner

CC:

From: Phillip Inglis

Date: 11/27/00

Re: Fee payment for FCC ID: O9EWMOI3A

I am filing this correspondence to confirm that fees have been submitted to the FCC for the reference
equipment.  A copy of the mailing receipt and a copy of the UPS delivery confirmation is also being
filed.  The delivery confirmation shows the package was received by the Mellon Bank on November
20, 2000.  If there is any question regarding this payment please contact me at 410 531 3439 or via
email at jinglis@erols.com.

Regards,

Phil Inglis


